
 
  

Press Office 
Threadneedle Street 
London  EC2R 8AH 
T 020 7601 4411 
F 020 7601 5460 
press@bankofengland.co.uk 
www.bankofengland.co.uk 
 

 

 
 
All releases are available online at www.bankofengland.co.uk/publications/Pages/news/default.aspx 

 

 
16 December 2008 
 

Letter from the Governor to the Chancellor 

 

Following the announcement that CPI inflation in the 12 months to November was 4.1 per cent, the Bank has 

published a letter from the Governor to the Chancellor, as required by the monetary policy remit.  A copy of 

the letter is available below. 

Enquiries to the Bank of England Press Office on 020 7601 4411.  

Letter from the Governor to the Chancellor 

http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/monetarypolicy/Documents/pdf/cpiletter081215.pdf 

Letter from the Chancellor to the Governor 

http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/+/http://www.hm-treasury.gov.uk/d/chxletter_161208.pdf 

 


